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Survey	on	Resolution
Restrictions	for	EO	Imaging
Satellites
Global	Marketing	Insights,	Inc.	(GMI,	USA)	is	conducting	a	survey	on	behalf	of	the	National	Oceanic	and	Atmospheric	Administration
(NOAA,	USA).	The	survey	aims	to	measure	the	impact	of	a	proposed	resolution	restriction	change	for	commercial	electro-optical	(EO)
imaging	satellites	from	0.5m	tot	0.25m.

	

The	change	of	the	resolution	restriction	on	commercial	EO	satellite	imagery	from	0.5	metres	to	0.25	metres	applies	to	ground	sample
distance	(GSD).	NOAA	seeks	input	from	academic,	government	and	commercial	organisations	that	sell	or	use	commercial	satellite
imagery.	The	survey	emphasises	the	impact	that	is	expected	for	their	sector,	and	is	accessible	through	the	link	below.

https://www.gim-international.com/content/article/survey-on-resolution-restrictions-for-eo-imaging-satellites


